Term 2 June 7 2019.

A reminder to all families that reports
will be going out early week 9. Make
an appointment with staff, for an
interview to catch up on your child’s
progress.

Last week, Seth visited and provided
our students with an introductory
discussion on Artificial Intelligence.

Many thanks to Seth for his time and
patience.

The Healthy Lunch Day turned out be
highly successful! Not one complaint
from the students. Many had seconds
and some asked to have more during
the second break. A huge thanks to
Faye for assisting with the
organization. Many thanks to all our
families for providing an ingredient to
add to the lunch. All too easy!

Mrs Cavanagh and the Year 5/6
students have organised an afternoon
treat for students and parents based
around our unit of learning. Students
will introduce you to “The Notables”;
the most known people from our past

and present history. We look forward to

seeing you at their presentation.

‘The Notables’
Thursday 27 June
2:00 - 3:00pm

School & P&C
Focus Group
Friday 26 July

Term 3
3:00 - 5:00

Everyone is welcome, please come
along!

We value your feedback, ideas and
participation. We will be formulating a
new ‘School & Community Action
Plan’ for the next 3 years and we need
your help to do this.

After School Programs

Please note: There will be NO
programs running in Week 10.
Sessions will resume Week 2,Term 3.

Hair Workshop

Kaitlin had a wonderful afternoon with
the students.

The next session will be held on :
Tuesday 30 July

3:00 - 4:00

Email- H_hairdesign@yahoo.com
Ph - 0439 552 531

Kaitlin will visit homes as well if
required.
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MUSIC LESSONS

With Craig Mewitt

Individual piano tuition - 30 minute lesson $35 £

b
All ages & styles -/%C?
Contact: Craig on 0409 151 887

Beginners welcome! Thursday morning at school.

PLAYGROUP SESSIONS:
Last session 4 July
9:30am - 11:30am

Playgroup sessions have been scheduled for:
Thursday 4 July

QUESTACON
Thursday 4 July

Our end of term treat will be a visit to Questacon.

Cost will be $25 per student which includes the bus and entry to Questacon
Bus: $10

Entry: $15

Students are required to be in full school uniform and have their bags with food and drink for
the day. %

The bus will be departing at 9:15.
Return to school: 2:45

Please return the permission note by
Monday 24 June.

STUDENT STATIONARY RESOURCES

It is very important that day to day basic student resources be maintained and updated each
term.

Students in K - 2 should have the following:

Box of tissues

Glue stick

Students Yr3 - Yr6 should have the following:
Box of Tissues

Glue stick

Sharpener




Congratulations to Tilly, who represented the school and the
Cooma Monaro District
at the Regional Cross Country Carnival.

Healthy Lunch




COOMA CHAMPS TENNIS

Vo
School Holiday Tennis Camp

(ome along and have loads of fun, win some great prizes,
while learning lots about tennis
BBC LUNCH

2ND ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHER
AVAILABLE FROM JULY 1

COST:$50
Frio19 July, 2019. 9AM - 3PM

Tennis lessons available in Bredbo each Tern,

Please contact Tom Perea : 0404838049

Qualified Tennis Australla Coach, ATPCA Accredited, Actlve Kids and Sporting Schools certifled.




AFtist impression only
e
In this, the Centenary of the Year of Peace, your school is invited to join us for
an historic National Peace Project at the Australian War Memorial to celebrate
the Centenary of Peace Day (19 July, 1919) and help us make a giant peace
poppy on the Forecourt.

* Friday 19 July, 2019
* 1pm-4pm
« Australian War Memorial

Although the Centenary of Peace Day falls during the school holidays, we would
love your school to be involved. As numbers are strictly limited, we ask that you
register each school aged participant and teachers attending as soon as
possible to avoid disappointment.

If, for some reason, you are unable to attend as a school, you are welcome to
forward this information on to your school families. For students who are coming
with their families rather than as a school event, we ask that you forward the
registration link to them so they can also register as soon as possible.

Register Here

Full registration link: https://peaceprojectawm2019.eventbrite.com.au




